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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
My son has trimmed his dangling locks, Has cut the, let them fall 
And all because of what he termed, the cruelest words of all!
I fm glad he's passed the long-hair stage, for though I'm no conniver,
It did me good to hear him called, "A crazy woman driver.”

— Anonymous
KING'S TEENS BANQUET:
The bus will pick up all those serving for the Valentines banquet at 3:00 p.m. 
in front of Perks hall on Friday. Please be on time.
FRESHMEN:
There will be a Freshman class prayer meeting on Thursday, February 3 at 8:30 
p.m. in the Chapel.
Also,
Remember the Spaghetti Feed in the Cafeteria on Saturday night, February 5 at 
7:00 p.m. Wear regular Saturday dress and bring your meal ticket*
MISSIONS MIG:
All Missions MIG members please meet in L-l during Chapel on Friday, February 
4. It is a very important meeting.
MUSICALLY INCLINED?
Any students with a music background and who are interested are invited to take 
part in some music experimentation. Please see Mr. Swaffield in S-9.
AMATEUR RADIO CLUB:
There will be a meeting of the Amateur radio club Thursday, February 3 at 7:00 
in Room S-2.
EVANGELISM MIG:
There will be a meeting as usual on Friday evening in the SUB Chapel for 
Sea-Tac Witness. Please come early for a time of prayer before leaving 
promptly at 6:30.
SOMETHING NEW:
On Saturday night the Evangelism MIG will be meeting for a unique new witness 
right in our own back yard. Meet in the SUB Chapel at 6:30 and get all the 
details of this exciting outreach.
SNOISSIM:
What's That?
AMATEUR HOUR:
The Amateur Hour is coming soon. Be ye ready. Get your acts prepared.
PUBLIC RELATIONS AUDITIONS:
This is a reminder that special music groups are now forming which may be 
selected as Public Relations teams. A Public Relations team is a formal 
music group consisting of at leas two members and not more than six members 
which sings together regularly and travels in representation of the college at 
its request. uditions for PR teams will be held February 23 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Learning Center Auditorium. Those students who are interested in forming 
such a team are urged to do so. You will want to allow for rehearsal time. 
Applications may be picked up at the Administration Building.


